
From: James Nelson [mailto:james.nelson@salemfive.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2009 10:09 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064-AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment 
pursuant to 12 CFR Part 327 
 
James Nelson 
SVP, Marketing Research & Analytics Manager 
Salem Five Cents Savings Bank 
210 Essex Street 
Salem, MA 01970-3705 
 
April 1, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
While I agree that the industry must maintain a financially secure fund to  
ensure consumer confidence in our system I'd like to propose that  
Washington works to design a plan that assess and avoids the negative  
impact its actions have on the responsibly managed and currently healthy  
institutions in our industry, like Salem Five.   
 
Thank you for your considerate representation and hard work. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Jim Nelson 
978-720-5739 
SVP, Marketing Research & Analytics Manager 
Salem Five Cents Savings Bank 
 


